
Construction Notice - Capital Line South LRT

Traffic Lane Restrictions at 23 Avenue and 111 Street

Beginning September 13, EllisDon, the City’s early works contractor for the Capital

Line South LRT project, will be adjusting traffic lanes at the 23 Avenue and 111 Street

intersection. For approximately one week, weather depending, traffic lanes will be

adjusted to allow crews enough room to perform shallow drainage work. Below are key

details for drivers traveling through the intersection:

● Eastbound traffic along 23 Avenue will be reduced to one lane through the

intersection, with a dedicated northbound turn lane.

● Westbound traffic along 23 Avenue will be reduced to one lane through the

intersection, with a dedicated southbound turn lane.

● Southbound traffic on 111 Street turning east on to 23 Avenue has been

reduced to one turn lane.

● On 111 Street, two northbound and two southbound lanes remain open.

Signage and wayfinding fencing will be in place to ensure vehicles and pedestrians

have sufficient room to move safely around the area.

For more information
Visit: edmonton.ca/capitalsw
Email: lrtprojects@edmonton.ca
Call: LRT Projects Information Centre at 780-496-4874 (voicemail)


